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January 28, 2022 

 

 
Dear Members of the CPC, 

     On behalf of the Page Hilltop Elementary School, I am happy to endorse the Pirone Park Playground Remediation 
and Replacement Project.  This should be of great benefit to our community.   We currently plan student field trips 
to the Park, which are always a great experience. 

      I also know that many of our families utilize the park / playground outside of typical school hours. 

Thank you, 

 

Fred Deppe, Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our vision is to connect, engage, and inspire every student to reach academic excellence. The educators of the Ayer Shirley Regional School District will instill 
habits of reflection and inquiry that challenge our students to set ambitious academic and personal goals. Students will develop a strong voice to express 



 

 

thoughts and ideas in the community, the confidence to showcase their talents, and academic and personal successes in preparation for entry into college and 
the world of work. 
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